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          Item #10-4919 

 

 

TO:  Alderman Greg Helding, Chairman 

Public Works and Services Committee 

                                                                                                                                                                           

FROM:  John C. Rooney 

  Assistant Commissioner of Public Works/Engineering 

                                                                                                                                                                          

DATE:   March 30, 2010 

                                                                                                                                                                          

SUBJECT:   Ohio Street Bids, State ID:  2704-05-00/70, Ohio St., 21
st
 St. to Durand Avenue 

 

 

 

 

WisDOT received bids on Ohio Street, from Twenty-first Street to Durand Avenue. 

 

The low bidder was LaLonde Contractors Inc., at a bid price of $1,583,563.63.  There were 

10 contractors bidding with a high bid of $1,731,290.64.  The project was estimated at 

$1,850,000.  The project is scheduled to start around June 1, 2010, and be completed by the 

first week of October. 

 

This is informational only and no action is needed. 
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